
For further information contact:-  steve.mckinley@aem.org.uk 

The village hall is located on Main Street in Cropwell Butler – the building is 

set back from the road with a large lawn in front, and is clearly signposted. 

Look out for the red telephone box on the pavement next to it too!  

            

Cropwell Butler Family Support Hub 
Session dates for 2024         

Cropwell Butler & Tythby Village Hall  

Main Street, Cropwell Butler, NG12 3AB 

The aim of the hub is to offer support and a safe space for families who have 

children on the Autistic Spectrum, but no diagnosis is necessary. These are 

drop in sessions for the whole family to enjoy, aimed at children under 11 

years of age. Children (including siblings) can participate at their own pace with 

support from parents and our staff team. Families can engage in activities or sit 

back and enjoy some refreshments, whilst talking to other families and sharing 

experiences or speaking with staff for advice and support. 

No need to book a place – just turn up – but feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions – steve.mckinley@aem.org.uk  

Usually the 1st Tuesday of the month, 4.30-6.30pm

 

Jun 4th   Jul 2nd   

Aug 6th  Sep 3rd 

Oct 1st   Nov 5th   

Dec – TBC 
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